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Re: Confidentiality Request: Data Request No. 1; 
Investigation of Optic Internet Protocol, Inc. 

Dear Ms. Cole: 

Please find enclosed, on behalf of our client, Optic Internet Protocol, Inc. (“OIP” or 
“Company”), the Company’s response to Data Request No. 1 (“Response”) contained in a letter 
from Beth Salak, Director, Division of Regulatory Analysis dated September 1, 2010. The 
Company, by its counsel and pursuant to Section 364.183(1), Florida Statutes, and Rule 25- 
22.006(5), Florida Administrative Code, hereby claims confidential treatment of the proprietary 
confidential business information contained in each of the exhibits to its Response. Please find 
enclosed an original copy of the Response containing the claimed confidential exhibits, which 
have been marked as confidential and placed in a separate sealed envelope. Also enclosed are 
two copies of the Response with the claimed confidential exhibits redacted for public inspection. 

Please acknowledge receipt of this filing by file-stamping and returning the extra copy of this 
letter in the self-addressed, stamped envelope provided for this purpose. Please feel free to 
contact the undersigned if you should have any questions or require additional information. 

Thomas K. Crowe, 
Counsel for Optic lntemet 
Protocol, Inc. 



State of Florida 

CAPITAL CIRCLE OFFICE CENTER 0 2540 SHUMARD O A K  BOULEVARD 
TALLAHASSEE, FLORIDA 32399-0850 

Thomas Crowe 
1250 24th Street 
Suite 300 
Washington DC 20037 

Re: Acknowledgement of Confidential Filing in Docket No. 100000-OT 

This will acknowledge receipt by the Florida Public Service Commission, 

Office of Commission Clerk, of a CONFIDENTIAL DOCUMENT filed on September 

21, 2010, in the above-referenced docket. 

Document Numbers 07880-10, 07881-10, 07882-10, 07883-10 have been 

assigned to this filing, which will be maintained in locked storage. 

If you have any questions regarding this document, please contact Kim PeAa, 

Records Management Assistant, at (850) 413-6393. 

PSC/CLK 019-C (Rev. 05/10) C:\Docurnents and SeUingsWiwillia\Desktop\DlME WORD FOLDERWEW-CLK 01 9-C-Conf A&n.doc 


